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PRE-HEARING DISPOSITIONS  
 
DAY:  THURSDAY 
DATE: DECEMBER 13, 2018 
CALENDAR: 9:15 A.M. CHAPTERS 13 AND 12 CASES 
 

Each matter on this calendar will have one of three possible 
designations:  No Ruling, Tentative Ruling, or Final Ruling.  These 
instructions apply to those designations. 

No Ruling:  All parties will need to appear at the hearing unless 
otherwise ordered. 

Tentative Ruling: If a matter has been designated as a tentative 
ruling it will be called. The court may continue the hearing on the 
matter, set a briefing schedule or enter other orders appropriate 
for efficient and proper resolution of the matter.  The original 
moving or objecting party shall give notice of the continued hearing 
date and the deadlines. The minutes of the hearing will be the 
court’s findings and conclusions.  

Final Ruling: Unless otherwise ordered, there will be no hearing on 
these matters.  The final disposition of the matter is set forth in 
the ruling and it will appear in the minutes.  The final ruling may 
or may not finally adjudicate the matter.  If it is finally 
adjudicated, the minutes constitute the court’s findings and 
conclusions.     

Orders: Unless the court specifies in the tentative or final ruling 
that it will issue an order, the prevailing party shall lodge an 
order within 14 days of the final hearing on the matter. 



1. 17-12328-A-13   IN RE: CALVIN TRIPPETT 
   18-1058    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   9-8-2018  [1] 
 
   TRIPPETT, III V. CREDITORS 
   TRADE ASSOCIATION, INC. 
   TIMOTHY SPRINGER/ATTY. FOR PL. 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The status conference is concluded. 
 
 
 
2. 17-12328-A-13   IN RE: CALVIN TRIPPETT 
   18-1058   TCS-2 
 
   MOTION FOR ENTRY OF DEFAULT JUDGMENT 
   11-9-2018  [12] 
 
   TRIPPETT, III V. CREDITORS 
   TRADE ASSOCIATION, INC. 
   TIMOTHY SPRINGER/ATTY. FOR MV. 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The motion is granted in the amount of $2,251.03, and a civil minute 
order shall issue.  Plaintiff shall lodge a judgment consistent 
herewith not later than 14 days hence.  If the plaintiff does not do 
so within that timeframe, the Clerk of the Court may close the case.  
 
 

http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-12328
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=18-01058
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=618819&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-12328
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=18-01058
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=618819&rpt=Docket&dcn=TCS-2
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=618819&rpt=SecDocket&docno=12

